
Unexpected exam results?
Call 0808 100 8000
Calls are free from landlines and some mobile networks

If your exam results are higher or lower than expected and you need to explore your options,
call an expert careers adviser at the Exam Results Helpline for free independent advice.

• Higher and further education options
• Skills, qualifications and subject choices
• Confirmation, Clearing and Adjustment
• Vocational learning routes
• Careers and employment
• Resits and remarks
• Funding
• Gap years

The Exam Results Helpline opens once a year across the exam results period for  
students receiving A level and GCSE results. Opening hours are as follows:

Opening hours

Thursday 13 August 08:00 – 20:00

Friday 14 August 08:00 – 19:00

Saturday 15 August 09:00 – 16:00

Sunday 16 August 10:00 – 16:00

Monday 17 August 09:00 – 17:00

Tuesday 18 August 09:00 – 17:00

Wednesday 19 August 09:00 – 17:00

Thursday 20 August 09:00 – 18:00

Friday 21 August 09:00 – 17:00

Saturday 22 August 09:00 – 14:00

It was great to have someone
properly explain my options – what 
I could do, the alternatives I hadn’t 
thought about, and the processes  
I needed to go through.”

Follow us
@ERHelp


